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In our Children's Books program, students at all levels work together to 
create books with uplifting stories and beautiful artwork for children living in 
extremely difficult situations. Currently, the program is focused on the 
children of northern Uganda, where a brutal civil war has caused 
unimaginable tragedy for the children of the area. 

BOOKS SENT BY THE SCHOOLERS FROM CANADA

1. Anna and the Snow created by Maia 

2. Nature of the World (Action Sticker Book) sent by Slater 

3. Stanley's Party ..illustrated by Bill Slavin (from Gaelan's hometown of Millbrook, Ontario, Canada) and sent by Gaelan

4. The Seed sent by Gaelan 

We think it is a great project and are glad to be a small part of it. 

